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Two Ukrainian children are studying at BASIS 

Upon request, BASIS International School Prague admitted Ukrainian boys to their school, whose parents remained to 
defend their country. “When the war started, we wrote an email to several schools asking for help and we received 
a quick response from the representatives of BASIS school. The boys are our nephews, their parents are still in Kherson, 
which is occupied by Russia,” the guardians of the children described. We believe that the boys will be able to return to 
their parents soon. 

So far, they have a special scholarship that allows them to study at BASIS as long as needed. “Everyone helps Ukraine 
according to their abilities, we have a school and we can offer education, which we have also done. We are currently 
considering further expansion of this program to BASIS Beginners Prague”, Pavel Růžička from BASIS International School 
Prague explained.

Podolská 448/54, Praha 4 - Podolí, 147 00 basisprague.cz


